Anthony Stans

As a resident of southeast MN I strongly support greater oversight of large feedlots in the Karst
region. Feedlots are a primary source of pollution in our groundwater and streams in SE MN. Water
quality testing of wells used for drinking by SE MN residents has shown a high level of nitrate
contamination from manure and agricultural fertilizer, to the degree that the Federal EPA has
required the MNPCA to take action to remedy this situation. I strongly support a more
comprehensive permitting process to ensure greater oversight of large feedlots in order to preserve
water quality and cold water resources in SE MN.

Sincerely,

Anthony Stans



